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Elsen, Nikki

From: Dave Konkol <davekonkol@firstfree.org>
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2022 1:44 PM
To: ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: Conversion Therapy Ordinance

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
I understand that the City Council will be meeting tonight to potentially reconsider their decision to create an ordinance 
to prohibit conversion therapy for children under 18.   
 
I will be unable to attend this meeting but want to express my strong view that this ordinance should be nullified or 
rescinded. It is clearly an assault on our basic rights of freedom of speech and freedom of religion, to say the least.  
 
I kindly request that you pass this on to all City Council members before this evening’s meeting. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dave Konkol 
 
--  
Dave Konkol 
Justice and Outreach Pastor  
First Free Church   |   www.firstfree.org 

123 Mason St. Onalaska, WI 54650 

608.782.6022 ext. 102   |   davekonkol@firstfree.org 
 


